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The Long Goodbye
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Saturday Review
From one of America's foremost young literary voices, a transcendent
portrait of the unbearable anguish of grief and the enduring power of
familial love. What does it mean to mourn today, in a culture that has
largely set aside rituals that acknowledge grief? After her mother
died of cancer at the age of fifty-five, Meghan O'Rourke found that
nothing had prepared her for the intensity of her sorrow. In the first
anguished days, she began to create a record of her interior life as a
mourner, trying to capture the paradox of grief-its monumental agony
and microscopic intimacies-an endeavor that ultimately bloomed into a
profound look at how caring for her mother during her illness changed
and strengthened their bond. O'Rourke's story is one of a life gone
off the rails, of how watching her mother's illness-and separating
from her husband-left her fundamentally altered. But it is also one of
resilience, as she observes her family persevere even in the face of
immeasurable loss. With lyricism and unswerving candor, The Long
Goodbye conveys the fleeting moments of joy that make up a life, and
the way memory can lead us out of the jagged darkness of loss.
Effortlessly blending research and reflection, the personal and the
universal, it is not only an exceptional memoir, but a necessary one.
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The Unitarian Review and Religious Magazine

Sofia
"Interesting and fresh-represents an important and vigorous challenge
to a discipline that at the moment is stuck in its own devices and
needs a radical critique to begin to move ahead." --Paul McHugh, Johns
Hopkins University School of Medicine "Remarkable in its breadth-an
interesting and valuable contribution to the burgeoning literature of
the philosophy of psychiatry." --Christian Perring, Dowling College
Moving Beyond Prozac, DSM, and the New Psychiatry looks at
contemporary psychiatric practice from a variety of critical
perspectives ranging from Michel Foucault to Donna Haraway. This
contribution to the burgeoning field of medical humanities contends
that psychiatry's move away from a theory-based model (one favoring
psychoanalysis and other talk therapies) to a more scientific model
(based on new breakthroughs in neuroscience and pharmacology) has been
detrimental to both the profession and its clients. This shift toward
a science-based model includes the codification of the Diagnostic and
Statistical Manual of Mental Disorders to the status of standard
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scientific reference, enabling mental-health practitioners to assign a
tidy classification for any mental disturbance or deviation.
Psychiatrist and cultural studies scholar Bradley Lewis argues for
"postpsychiatry," a new psychiatric practice informed by the insights
of poststructuralist theory.

C.P.R. ~ Choice Processing and Resolution

Psychiatry for Actors
Thorough, witty and at times, heart piercing. Sarah and Sam thought
that they had it all - except for one thing. Behind the facade lay the
deeply painful, yet unspoken grief of coping with infertility. Sarah,
a General Practitioner in Melbourne, shares a detailed memoir about
the IVF fertility journey, through her eyes as a patient."

The Many Faces of Bereavement

Within an Inch of His Life
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This study examines the emergence of new forms of Islamic spirituality
in Indonesia identified as Majlis Dhikr. These Majlis Dhikr groups
have proliferated on Java in the last two decades, both in urban and
rural areas, and have attracted followers from a wide social
background. The diverse aspects of these Majlis Dhikr groups - their
rituals, teachings and strategies of dissemination as well as the
popular understanding of these rituals and their contestation by
critics and opponents - are examined in detail and illustrated by
reference to three particular groups - Salawat Wahidiyat, Istighathat
Ihsaniyyat and Dhikr al-Ghafilin each of which has its own distinctive
features and notable religious leadership. These Majlis Dhikr groups
regard their activities as legitimate ritual practices that are in
accordance with the legacy of Islamic Sufism based on the
interpretation of the Qur'anic and Prophetic tradition.

It's Grief
Studies the impact of recovery programs on individual lives and
explains how to adapt the principles of the Twelve-Step process to
personal needs.
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Wild Rituals
Acute trauma and addictive disorders are often a result of
psychological injuries experienced as a child while typically
producing long-term and harmful generational consequences on loved
ones and other family members. Claudia Black presents a portrait of a
broken family system, exploring how addiction and trauma develop in
families, their damaging repetition, and offers a roadmap for healing.

Rituals of Islamic Spirituality

Poetry Quarterly
This guide covers every aspect of world cinema from Russian silents to
Ealing comedies, classic documentaries to Japanese animated films, Bmovie horror and major British and American releases since 1968. More
than 660 new reviews are included in the 2002 edition, which covers
the 2000/2001 Oscar and Bafta awards, prizes from the Berlin, Cannes
and Venice festivals and a discussion of the topic Home entertainment:
where are we now? The guide also includes the cinema centenary and
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Time Out readers' Top One Hundred polls.

The Academy and Literature
A Grief Observed comprises the reflections of the great scholar and
Christian on the death of his wife after only a few short years of
marriage. Painfully honest in its dissection of his thoughts and
feelings, this is a book that details his paralysing grief,
bewilderment and sense of loss in simple and moving prose. Invaluable
as an insight into the grieving process just as much as it is as an
exploration of religious doubt, A Grief Observed will continue to
offer its consoling insights to a huge range of readers, as it has for
over fifty years. 'A classic of the genre, a literary answer to the
pain of loss.' Robert McCrum

Moving Beyond Grief
It's Grief examines the emotional and devastating impact of loss and
trauma. An eclectic approach, Edy combines cognitive-behavioral
therapy techniques, Jungian theory, and tools that lead to a journey
of self-discovery including how to integrate grief into life. The book
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offers a step-by-step guide and a theoretical discussion of grief.

Job Stress and Burnout
Wild Rituals explores how embracing the rituals of the animal kingdom
can make us more connected to ourselves, nature, and others.
Behavioral ecologist and world-renowned elephant scientist Caitlin
O'Connell dives into the rituals of elephants, apes, zebras, rhinos,
lions, whales, flamingos, and many more. This fascinating read helps
us better understand how we are similar to wild animals, and
encourages us to find healing, self-awareness, community, and selfreinvention. Filled with fascinating stories on 10 different animal
rituals Features original full-color photos, from the Caribbean to the
African savannah Demonstrates the profound way we are similar to the
wild creatures who captivate us Wild Rituals journeys into the desert,
tundra, and rainforest to reveal the importance of rituals and how
they can help us find a simpler, more meaningful way of living. In a
culture of technology where we find ourselves living at a greater
distance from nature and each other, this remarkable book taps into
the unspoken languages of creatures around the world. Caitlin
O'Connell is a Harvard assistant professor and award-winning author
who spent more than 30 years studying animals in the wild. Makes a
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great gift for anyone curious about nature, animals, and how humans
compare to and interact with both Add it to the shelf with books like
Beyond Words: What Animals Think and Feel by Carl Safina; Are We Smart
Enough to Know How Smart Animals Are? by Frans de Waal; The Inner Life
of Animals: Love, Grief, and Compassion--Surprising Observations of a
Hidden World by Peter Wohlleben; and The Soul of an Octopus: A
Surprising Exploration into the Wonder of Consciousness by Sy
Montgomery.

Moving Beyond the Unspoken Grief
Discusses how and when to take charge and demonstrates how to confront
"out of control" people, stop labeling and blaming, and find relief
from anxiety

The Orkney Book

Time Out Film Guide
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The Index
A straightforward and drug-free approach to dealing with trauma and
behavioral disorders, this book presents simple "first aid" tools to
help prevent traumatic reactions from developing in the aftermath of
"overwhelm" and injury. Thoroughly investigated, this work is based
upon the author's years of work with numerous stress and trauma
victims. Illustrations.

Many Roads, One Journey

On Grief and Grieving

Storm and Monument

The Hill and Beyond
Experts on burnout discuss in this volume its symptoms and processes,
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and ways of understanding the syndrome. The causes of job stress, its
relationship to broader social trends, and the economic costs of
burnout are also defined and analyzed. The second half of the book
describes effective interventions, both with individuals and
organizations. `The book is well written and easy to read. Recommended
for both lower-division and advanced undergraduates as wll as graduate
or professional students interested in the topic.' -- Choice, October
1983 `most of the papers in this collection are informative, clearly
written, and stimulating. There are significant theoretical
contributions as well as many pr

Helping Teens Work Through Grief

The Listener

The Academy

Harper's Weekly
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Waking the Tiger
Here are some things you will learn about your voluntary pregnancy
termination :Why is a grief situation?What is disenfranchised
grief?How can I share my deep dark secret in safety?How to identify
emotions that relate to a choice decision.How do I tell my story
safely?How to resolve special situations like cases of rape or adverse
pregnancy diagnosis.How to process multiple choice decisions. Bravo!
Ive long known about the need for grieving vpt. Dr. Christiane
Northrup, M.D.Author of Womens Bodies, Womens Wisdom
http://www.missingpieces.org

Taking Charge When You're Not in Control
The variety that is children's television drama is recalled in this
book; shows such as: "Grange Hill"; "Stig of The Dump"; "The Railway
Children"; "The Magician's House"; "The Chronicles of Narnia"; and
"The Box of Delights". It lists entries on every British-made
children's drama to have been shown on UK screens since 1950. Critical
appraisals assess the kind of stories told for children, along with
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all the technical data and trivia. Programmes from the BBC and ITV are
assessed, whether they were adaptations of literary classics or new,
contemporary dramas, adventure, fantasy or science fiction.

Contemporary Literary Criticism
Shortly before her death in 2004, Elisabeth K]bler-Ross and David
Kessler, her collaborator, completed the manuscript for this, her
final book - a fitting completion to her work. Ku bler-Ross's
groundbreaking work On Death and Dying changed the way we think and
talk about the end of life. Weaving together theory, inspiration, and
practical advice, this book will profoundly influence the way we
experience the process of grief.Available only in Nonfiction 4.

McClure's Magazine
The second edition of Helping Teens Work Through Grief provides a more
complete and updated manual for facilitators of teen grief groups. It
includes additional background information about developmental aspects
of teens, the process of grief, aspects of trauma and its effects on
teens, the value of a group, determining the group-appropriateness of
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particular teens, and parental involvement. The many details involved
with beginning a group - publicity, interviews, registration,
structure, closure, evaluation, and follow-up - are listed.

Moving Beyond Prozac, DSM, and the New Psychiatry
Relates experiences of those who grieve deaths due to AIDS, murder,
Alzheimer's, cancer, suicide. These survivors' ultimate triumph offers
hope and assurance of God's sufficiency in the face of wrenching loss.

Recovering After Loss

The Current

McCall's

The New York Times Book Review
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Christian Library of Lancaster Collection.

Men and Abortion
Covers authors who are currently active or who died after December 31,
1959. Profiles novelists, poets, playwrights and other creative and
nonfiction writers by providing criticism taken from books, magazines,
literary reviews, newspapers and scholarly journals.

A Grief Observed

Unspoken Legacy
Consisting of 67 islands, the Orkneys lie to the north of the Scottish
mainland. This work gives an overview of their history. Starting with
the prehistoric period, it goes on to discuss the flowering of the
Celtic Church in the sixth and seventh centuries and the subsequent
invasion by the vikings

Harper's New Monthly Magazine
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The Many Faces of Bereavement explores the development and
specifications of traditional models of grieving, with particular
emphasis on the relationship, age, and personal characteristics of the
mourner. In addition, the volume provides a framework of
symptomatology for nontraumatic, nonstigmatic deaths for the purpose
of comparative study. The book opens with a comprehensive overview of
the traditional models of grief, with special attention given to the
treatment of parental grief and the grief response of the elderly
following the death of a spouse. Other chapters cover suggested
typologies for traumatized and stigmatized processes of grief that are
specific to the mode of death, including murder, drunk driving
fatalities, community disasters, suicide, and AIDS-related deaths.
Finally, the authors draw on their own personal experiences to present
a summation of treatment strategies and considerations for working
with bereaved patients.
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